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27th June 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Hot Weather Update 
 

We have received a Heat Health Alert for early next week and wanted to keep you informed about our 
plans to ensure the wellbeing of our pupils and staff. 
 
As you can appreciate, it is very difficult to make firm plans in advance when dealing with 
unpredictable weather, and sometimes decisions need to be made at short notice.  At this stage, the 
forecast indicates very high temperatures on Monday. 
 
Due to the small size of our classrooms and the lack of direct access to outdoor air through 
playground doors, we anticipate that the building will become extremely warm during the day. To help 
manage this: 
 

Parents are welcome to collect their children home at 1:30pm on Monday if they 
wish to do so. 
 
Children who remain in school will be kept as cool and comfortable as possible 
with regular breaks, shaded spaces, and limited physical activity. 
 

Please ensure your child comes to school with: 
 

➢ A water bottle 
➢ A sun hat 
➢ Suncream applied before school 

 
We will continue to monitor the situation and will update you if there are any changes. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Sarah Joyce 
Headteacher 
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